

SHIFTING DULLNESS

DAVISON SOCIETY NEWSLETTER DUKE UNIVERSITY SCHOOL OF MEDICINE

Hospital Box 2889

September 18 - September 25, 1970

ATTENTION SOPHOMORE MEDICAL STUDENTS: A book entitled <u>General Principles of Blood Transfusion</u> has just been received and is available for sophomore medical students in the Davison Society Office. The book was prepared by an editorial board at the request of and for the Committee on Transfusion and Transplantation of the American Medical Association.

THE AMERICAN SOCIETY FOR PHARMACOLOGY AND EXPERIMENTAL THERAPEUTICS announces awards to be made to eight students of medicine in the United States and Canada. Awards will be made for original essays concerned with some aspect of the pharmacology of a therapeutically useful agent or other biologically active chemical. Any full-time student of medicine in good academic standing may submit an essay. Students of medicine who are or have been enrolled in graduate programs leading to a Master's or Doctor's degree in Pharmacology, however, are not eligible. to receive any awards. Essays should not exceed 20 double-spaced typewritten pages, not counting figures and tables, and be submitted in duplicate to Dr. T. Narahashi, the Head of the Division of Pharmacology by December 15, 1970. Eight awards of \$200 each will be made. Authors of the two best essays will receive an additional award of up to \$250 for travel and subsistance to permit their attending either the Spring meeting of the Federation of American Societies for Experimental Biology or the Fall meeting of the Pharmacology Society. Awards will be made in the form of payment from the Society to the Department of Pharmacology in the winner's school. For further information, call Dr. E. Croft Long (Extension 2498) or Dr. T. Narahashi (Extension 5748).